
    

                                     
     

                                                
                                        

                                          
          

                                           
          

                                         
           

                                        
         

 

 
 

   

IESO Engagement 

From: Penny McDougall-Di Giovanni 
Sent: June 15, 2021 10:10 PM 
To: IESO Engagement
Subject: Feedback Gas Phase-Out Impact Assessment 

Dear IESO, 

Thank you for the chance to provide input in the IESO's assessment of the implications of phasing out gas‐powered 
electricity in Ontario. 

I am a regular person, a rate payer, parent and voter. My first priority is to do everything that I can to increase the 
likelihood of my children inheriting a livable planet. I want to see Ontario reduce our carbon emissions, to that end. 

Personally, I would prefer to see renewable energy in Ontario, but I don't have issues with nuclear energy. I live near 
the Pickering Power Plant. 

It is important that we make the right choices for the future. We can't meet our carbon emission goals while investing in 
new carbon emitting infrastructure. 

I don't believe that clean technology is too expensive. Failure to act will be more expensive for future generations. The 
cost of renewable energy keeps falling. 

Please invest in clean energy, rather than increasing our carbon emissions. I also understand that it is possible to accept 
clean energy from Quebec. 

Regards, 

Penny  McDougall‐Di  Giovanni  
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